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Unknown Suspects Sought for Pedestrian Robbery Series;  
Surveillance Camera Captures Picture of Suspects 

Up to $1,000 Reward Offered  
 

January 21, 2011 
 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers and Investigators from the San Diego Police 
Department’s Northeastern Division are asking for assistance from the public to help 
identify at least three unknown suspects wanted for a pedestrian robbery series in 
Mira Mesa.     
 
Investigators said between January 06 - 12, 2011, there have been at least four 
pedestrian robberies in the community of Mira Mesa. Investigators believe all four 
robberies were committed by the same suspects. In every case at least one of the 
suspects has been armed with a handgun; the victims have not yet been injured.  The 
suspects appear to be targeting cash, credit cards, cell phones and iPods.  
 
The victim’s stolen credit cards were used by the suspects at several nearby stores. 
The stores had surveillance cameras and were able to capture several pictures of the 
suspects. Copies of the videos are available today at the SDPD Headquarters 
Broadway side front counter.     
 
Mira Mesa Pedestrian Robberies: 

1) 1/6/2011 at 11:00 p.m., 8310 Mira Mesa Blvd. 
2) 1/8/2011 at 3:00 p.m., 8700 Westmore Road. 
3) 1/12/2011 at 4:15 p.m., 9500 Galvin Avenue. 
4) 1/12/2011 at 9:30 p.m., 9100 Hillary Drive. 

 
Suspect Descriptions:   
All three suspects are Hispanic males, 16-20 years-old.  
 
Suspect Vehicle: 
Older Honda Civic (or similar style), 4-door, possibly silver in color with a sunroof. 
 
Anyone with information on the identity and or location of the persons responsible 
for this crime should call SDPD Northeastern Division at (858) 538-8000 or the Crime 
Stoppers anonymous tip line at (888) 580-8477. Crime Stoppers is offering up to a 
$1,000 reward to anyone with information that leads to an arrest in this case. 
Anonymous email and text messages can be sent in via www.sdcrimestoppers.com. 
 

• Media inquiries can be directed to Lt. Andra Brown at (619) 531-2675. 
  

•  Media inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to either Officer James 
Johnson at (619) 531-1500 or Deputy Adriana Uribe at (619) 531-1547.   

 
 

For information leading to an arrest, you could receive up to a $1,000 reward and remain anonymous.  The qualification of any 
person(s) for the reward and the amount of the reward for any person(s) so qualifying will be determined by San Diego County 

Crime Stoppers, Inc, in its sole discretion.  The amount of all rewards given shall not exceed $1,000.  Information must be  
received on the tip line, (888) 580-8477.  

 

http://www.sdcrimestoppers.com/�
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